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Notice for Backflow Testing 
Periodic Test and Maintenance  

Backflow Prevention Report is due 12/13/24 

 
 
 
As required under California Administrative Code Title No. 17, it is time for your yearly backflow 
prevention assembly test. This test needs to be performed by a certified backflow prevention 
assembly tester with a valid certificate of competence issued by the American Water Works 
Association. 
 
Upon completion of a satisfactory (passing) test of the backflow assembly, have your certified 
assembly tester fill out the enclosed form and send it to our office NO LATER than 12/13/24. If 
the test discloses that the assembly on your backflow is not operating satisfactorily (fails) the 
test, you will need to make the necessary repairs and have the assembly retested, and send in 
the corresponding passing backflow form.  
 
We suggest scheduling your appointment soon, as appointments book up quickly, and you need 
to make sure there is time to get repairs completed if needed. 
 
Additional information regarding backflow testing may be obtained on our website at: 
www.pkh2o.com.  If you have any questions, please call our office at (707) 539-6397. 
 
Sincerely, 
Penngrove Kenwood Water Company 
10/04/2024 


